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DRESS CODE

A reminder that all students must be in full business
attire for their exams. This includes wearing lanyards
and ID cards so that external invigilators and exam
inspectors can identify students within the exam hall. 
 
The dress code for all students in the college is
business dress and this does not change during the
exam season. 

 

YEAR 11 FUTURE DATES

A reminder that the Year 11 Prom takes place on Friday
28th June. This is a celebration following the exam
season and two years at UTCW. 
 
On Friday 14th June, Year 11 will have a final
celebration assembly following their final GCSE exam.
This will take place at approximately 11.30am and all
parents are invited to join us for this celebration.
 
 

 

YEAR 10 SITE VISIT 

Thank you to the team at Stanley Engineered
Fastenings for hosting our Year 10 students for a site
visit earlier this week. This has provided the group with
an insight into the workplace and more information
about  apprenticeships and employment. 
 
Stanley have been involved with the college since we
opened in 2016. Since then, they have recruited a
number of our students and offered work placements
too. 

CIVIL ENGINEERING
ASSESSMENT - YEAR 12

Unit 2 Construction Design - Controlled Assessment
13th May, 1.18 - Period 1 (1 hour)
14th May, 1.18 - Period 2 (1 hour)
15th May, 1.18 - Period 1, 3, 4 and 5 (4 hours)
16th May, 1.18 - Period 3, 4 and 5 (3 hours)
17th May, 1.18 - Period 1, 2 and 3 (3 hours)
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EXAM PREPARATION
A L L  Y E A R  G R O U P S  

This week, Year 13 BTEC Engineering
students have started their controlled
assessments. Well done to all students
for their resilience and attitudes towards
the assessments.
 
On Monday, the first public
examinations for GCSE students take
place. Please ensure you have checked
the exam timetable for rooms and
timings. 

Please ensure the correct equipment is
brought to every exam. When required,
a calculator will be allowed in the exam
room. Bottled water is acceptable but
the bottle must be transparent and
without labels.
 
We have attached the exam timetable
to this ParentMail so please check it and
be prepared for each exam over the
coming weeks. 

All students will be in college during the
exam season, though the timetable may
be collapsed to allow for focused
revision sessions before exams take
place.
 
For 9.00am exams, all students must
meet in The Hangout at 8.30am for a
pre-exam meet up. For 1.00pm exams,
lunch will be earlier and students will
need to meet at 12.50pm, 

Year 10 and Year 12 have until the end
of this half term (24th May) to source a
work placement and upload it to the
Connect Work Placement App, which is
available on Android and IOS. 
 
Work placements are an important
aspect of being a UTC student. They will
provide students with an insight into the
world of work, arriving on time, working
as a team, and understanding different
roles in an organisation. 

WORK 
EXPERIENCE
Y E A R  1 0  A N D  Y E A R  1 2

T H E  W E E K L Y  B U L L E T I N  

"I AM SO PROUD OF THE YEAR 10

COMMITMENT TO THEIR EARLY

ENTRY EXAMS WHICH TAKE

PLACE ON WEDNESDAY AND

23RD MAY. HAVE LOTS OF

SLEEP, REVISION AND A GOOD

BREAKFAST."

-MRS GARRETT

It is expected that all students will go
out on work placement for two weeks
from Monday 8th July - Friday 19th July. 
 
The employers who you work with
during this time will summarise a report
about each student, as if they were an
employee. This may include comments
about attitude to work, punctuality,
communication and embracing the
values of their work place. It is
important, therefore, that all students
make the right impression. Over
previous years, work placements have
led to some students being recruited
following their studies at the UTC.
 
Please ensure that all the information is
uploaded to the Connect Work
Placement App / Changing Education. If
you have any questions, please speak to
your PAT tutor. 

GET IN TOUCH?

INFO@UTCW.CO.UK


